



By Email on 12/13/2022 & By Certified Mail: 7020 1290 0000 7835 5720

Office of Outdoor Advertising Ten Park Plaza, Suite 7760 Boston, MA 02116

December 13, 2022

Alex Geourntas, Interim City Clerk 1 City Hall Square, Room 601 Boston, MA 02201-20143

RECEIVED By City Clerk at 8:14 am, Dec 14, 2022

Re: Application for permit(s) for the construction of digital urban panels

Dear Mr. Geourntas:

Please be advised that on Thursday, January 12, 2023 the Office of Outdoor Advertising will hold a public meeting at 11 AM. Please note that this hearing will be conducted via Zoom. A registration link will be forwarded to your office.

The agenda includes application by Outfront Media, LLC for eight (8) permit(s) for the construction of digital urban panel units of street furniture that will be affixed to the entrances of M.B.T.A. stations at the following location(s):

- 1) Maverick Square MBTA Station (Northwest corner)
 Application # 2023SFD001 (new structure, facing north & south)
- 2) Maverick Square MBTA Station (Northeast corner)
 Application # 2023SFD002 (new structure, facing north & south)
- 3) Maverick Square MBTA Station (Southwest corner) Application # 2023SFD003 (new structure, facing north & south)
- 4) South Station (at Atlantic Avenue & Summer Street Application # 2023SFD004 (new structure, facing west)
- 5) South Station (at Atlantic Avenue & Summer Street) Application # 2023SFD005 (new structure, facing west)
- 6) South Station (at Atlantic Avenue & Summer Street) Application # 2023SFD006 (new structure, facing east)
- 7) World Trade Center Station (Upper headhouse)
 Application # 2023SFD007 (new structure, facing north & south)
- 8) World Trade Center Station (Upper headhouse)
 Application # 2023SFD008 (new structure, facing north & south)

Public comment regarding the proposed billboard(s) and/or display(s) may be presented at the meeting or in writing prior to the meeting to:

The Office of Outdoor Advertising, Attention John R. Romano, Director Ten Park Plaza, Room 7760 Boston, MA 02116

Thank you for attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

John R. Romano, Director

MassDOT – Office of Outdoor Advertising